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 Shaun Brick SUPPRT2016/4899/P 03/11/2016  12:38:42 We are owners of the property directly opposite the proposed works and would like to voice support 

for the proposal. The proposed basement is not excessive is size, and would be largely hidden from 

views within the conservation area. The elements of the proposal which are visible from the public 

domain are entirely in keeping with the character of the area and will not unbalance the appearance of 

the property. The proposals appear to be well thought through and it is comforting that the a 

Construction Management Plan has been submitted and signals the applicant’s intentions to carry out 

the works with the least disturbance possible for neighbouring residents.
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